

Minutes of Meeting, CLOK Committee – Thursday 13th February 2020

1. Apologies

C Wright, P Archer, J Selby, D Hooton

Present

C Mackenzie, J Green, R Rigby, Ann Cranke, Alan Crank, J Trigg

2. Matters Arising from Previous Minutes

Safety and controlling location **C Wright** to check up – potential Skelton cricket club **J Green**

Circulate roles descriptions to committee C Mackenzie

Previous minutes approved

3. Treasurer's Report

Errington £74.00

Received a back dated toilet bill £600.00

4. Events

Past Events

SI Training – well organised role now on officials list on website need to publish the how to guide on web page

Errington Lone driver procedure worked

Future events 2019 / 20

Ayton moor – all under control

Yvette Baker heat 10 juniors registered to date – check how many juniors CLOK has C Mackenzie

Summer series 3 planners so far, one already planned, locations defined by 21st Feb aim to use trainee SI managers

Annual dinner agreed to subsidise juniors meals 27th March at Ayton football club

5. Communication

Nothing noted

6. Development of the club

First aid course planned

Agree 2020 events in Feb meeting – carry over to next meeting **J Green**

All training, safety, controlling, planning etc held till after the JK

7. Maps

Pass details of skelton Cricket club to Dennis Hooton – **J Green**

Prepare list of maps and there condition ready for March meeting – **D**

Hooton

8. AOB

- A) Euro City Race – Entries £10, 5, 4, and 6 (£25 in total) for various events in profit if greater than 200 runners P Archer had pre agreed this.
- B) update on BOF conference via e mail very similar to phil Batts comments from development conference
- C) Jackets order 46 existing members have 3 months to claim subsidised jacket, new members 12 months need to add to welcome pack C Mackenzie to contact Graham Addison
- D) Club logo shape is most important dark blue is the definitive version other colours OK as long as shape consistent
- E) O tops O land selects 50/50 split on V neck Vs zip agreed to add small sizes
- F) Major events list – not able to support any more events
- G) POC usage no follow up on this
- H) Car sharing whats app group Carolyn R to set up with mention in T Chimes
- I) Club League next month J Green

9. Next Meeting

Date of 19th March 7:30pm Mapping and events at R Rigby House.
Do we need to two Pauls involved **J Green**